
 

The Bishop’s School, Camp 

Pre–Primary Section 

A Report On The Christmas Party 

 

                                  The month of December brings a lot of warmth, hope and glad 

tidings. To spread the message of love and good cheer The Bishop’s School, Camp, 

Pre-Primary Section organized a Christmas party on the 08th of December. The 

school wore a festive look and the classrooms were beautifully decorated. It was a no 

school bag day. Students were dressed in vibrant Christmas colours of red, white and 

green. One could easily notice the excitement in the student’s eyes.  

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  The day started with a special prayer by Mrs. Tinwala, the Pre-

Primary Co-ordinator. The children enjoyed listening to the Christmas carols played 

for them in their classrooms. They attentively listened to the story of Christmas. The 

children then played some fun games. The Nursery and Lower Kindergarten children 

enthusiastically played ‘Passing the parcel’ while the Upper Kindergarten children 

played ‘Musical chairs’. 

                         

 

 

 

 



 

                           The children then went to the Sportyfit playarea where they danced 

to their heart’s content. The entry of Santa Claus took the children by surprise and this 

was the highlight of the party. The children were thrilled as Santa Claus moved 

around greeting them and dancing with them. 

                        

 

 

 

 

 

  

                           On returning to their classrooms, children were ready to dig into their 

tasty tiffin boxes. The spirit of giving and sharing was apparent in the atmosphere as 

children lovingly shared their favourite food with each other. The children then 

merrily sang lively Christmas carols like Jingle bells, Rudolf the red nosed reindeer 

and Santa Claus is coming to town. The children were overjoyed to receive their 

lovely Christmas gifts given with love by their teachers. 

                            The delightful celebration concluded with the children and teachers 

wishing each other a Merry Christmas and Happy holidays. It was a memorable day 

filled with merriment and laughter. 

 

Ms. Carolyn D’souza 

Assistant Teacher- Nursery 

 

 

 

 
 


